
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 12/14/2017 8:33:20 AM
Subject: Re: Letter from Louisiana LG requesting support for the NFIP

​We're going to pass on this.


From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Monday, December 4, 2017 10:16 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Cc: Kevin L. Bryant
 
Subject: Letter from Louisiana LG requesting support for the NFIP 
 
Please find attached a letter from the Lt. Gov of Louisiana requesting support for the National Flood Insurance 
Program. Please advise.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
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